
BUCKINGHAM PALACE

13th July, 2010

Dear Mr. Baron,

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter of 17th June, and to
say that Her Majesty has taken careful note of the views you express.

It was thoughtful of you to take the time and trouble to write and express
your loyalty and support for the work of The Queen as British Monarch.

Yours sincerely,

A. Baron, Esq.
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Miss Jennie Vine
Correspondence Officer
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A. Baron, Esq.
93C Venner Road
London
SE26 5HU


